Mary Immaculate

e CATHOLIC CHURCH -
August 14, 2019
City of Farmers Branch

DELIVERED ELECTRONICALLY

Dear Farmers Branch City Council:

Mary Immaculate Catholic Church, established in 1956 in Farmers Branch, once again humbly seeks your
approval permitting us to host our now 18" Annual Parish Fall Festival from on Saturday October 5%,
2019 with festival rides and food sales from 11:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m. that evening.

The Parish Fall Festival continues to provide our church the opportunity to come together and offer
food, rides, entertainment and fellowship for people of all ages, races, creeds and socioeconomic
backgrounds, reaching out to members of the larger Farmers Branch community and surrounding areas.

In past years, you have graciously and unanimously approved our request to host the Fall Festival. The
events continue to be a huge success. Thank you for your confidence in our ability to manage the event
in a fashion to serve and accommodate our entire community with little disruption to our neighbors.
We have strived to keep the volume of the outside performances to a decent and acceptable level and

will do so again this year.

Once again, | am asking that you please grant permission for us to continue offering our Festival
including the use of an outside PA system for announcements, music and entertainment.

If you have any questions, or need further clarification, please feel free to contact me.

Rev. Michael D. Forge
Pastor

2800 Valwood Pkwy Farmers Branch, TX 75234 (972) 243-7104 maryimmaculatechurch.org



